
From: Tamara Layden [mailto:tamara.j.layden@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 05, 2015 2:04 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: NO to propane export! 
  
Hello Portland Sustainability Commission, 
  
I am emailing to express my concern and ultimate rejection of the Pembina Pipeline's propane 
export terminal in Portland, Oregon.  
  
We, as Oregonians, should maintain the promise of creationing a greener and healthier 
environment for all inhabitants and this would move us in exactly the opposite direction. 
Therefore, this proposed export in fossil fuels should NOT be pursued.  
  
-Tamara, Audubon Volunteer and college student  
4755 SE Monroe St., 
Milwaukie, OR 97222 
 


